
Rules Committee, 

I strongly support local legislation supporting transition to National Popular Vote in presidential 

elections. There are many reasons this is important and long overdue, but I will focus on just one. 

The political sectoring of our country distorts where candidates focus their campaign, including what 

their focus is, when confined to so called "battleground states." This ignores constituents and related 

policy issues; basically distorting our political process, including the mental attitudes of candidates. 

Lets let Oregon once again be a progressive leader in the nation. We no longer need to deliver 

delicate ballots by horseback. 

Robin Henderson  
rhendersonpsych@gmail.com  
3432 NE, 63rd Ave  
Portland, Oregon 97213 
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